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Newsletter—Week 36 
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Thank you to everyone who has sent in sponsor money following our Escape Room challenge 
day last Friday. We have been overwhelmed, as always, by your support so far. Please help 
your child to collect any outstanding sponsorship money and return it to school by next Friday, 
5th July please. 
 

Year 4 had the fantastic opportunity to play alongside the Halle Orchestra on Wednesday,    
joining other schools from the city who have worked with the Derbyshire Music Partnership this 
year. The children represented the school brilliantly and had a fantastic time. 
  

Class Attendances—Week beginning 24th June 2024 
Our attendance for this week is 95.9%. Thank you for your support with promoting good    
attendance in school, it is much appreciated.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember that I am still unable to authorise any term-time leave of absence requests 
this year and, in the majority of cases, these will incur fines. These requests should be made in 
advance and not retrospectively please. Holiday forms can be completed on the school app or 
by clicking here. 
 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Hill 

Class 1 96.9%  Class 7 94% 

Class 2 96.7%  Class 8 99.4% 

Class 3 97.5%  Class 9 96% 

Class 4 95.3%  Class 10 96% 

Class 5 95.2%  Class 11 95.2% 

Class 6 96.4%  Class 12 91.4% 

Picnic Day—Monday 1st July—NEW DATE! 
Weather permitting, we are hoping that the children can all dine ‘al fresco’ on Monday next 
week! For children who normally bring a packed lunch, there are no major changes to normal                
arrangements, other than all children will eat together on the field! There will be no hot meal on 
offer for children on the day, with a special menu for children who wish to order a ‘school     
dinner’ as usual on the day in their classroom for £2.40: 

 
Cheese or tuna mayo sandwich 
 

Sausage roll or veggie sausage roll 
 

Carrot and cucumber sticks 
 

Crisps 
 

Flapjack & raisins 

Children may 
bring a small 

cushion or a picnic 
blanket if they 

wish! 

https://forms.office.com/e/hdDQGV5ksF


2023-24 DATES 

Monday 1st July 12:15pm Picnic Day 

Tuesday 2nd—Thursday 4th 
July 

3 days City-wide Transition Days 

Friday 5th July 8:30am-5:30pm Year 5 Seaside Trip—details to follow 

Wednesday 10th July 9:30-11:30am Coffee Morning 

Thursday 11th July 9:15am-12:15pm Lower School Sports Day 

Friday 12th July 9:15am-12:15pm Upper School Sports Day 

Friday 12th July 3:30-5:00pm Summer Fair 

Friday 12th July TBC Year 5 Camp—details to follow 

Wednesday 17th & Thursday 
18th July 

6:00pm Year 6 Production to Parents—High School Musical 

Monday 22nd July 5:30-7:30pm Year 6 Leavers’ Party—details to follow 

Tuesday 23rd July  3:30pm End of Summer 2 Term—BREAK UP FOR SUMMER 

Breakfast 
This week we have provided breakfast to 30 children. Children can come to the 
hall when doors open to collect a breakfast bar if they wish.  

Transition Days 
We are looking forward to our Transition Days in school next week.    
Children in Years 3, 4 and 5 should come to school as usual each      
morning as they will be registered by their normal class teachers before moving to their new 
classes. There will be no swimming lessons for Year 3 children next week or children in Class 4 
or 5. Year 6 will still swim. 
Children in Year 6 should have been made aware of arrangements directly by their secondary 
schools—we are sure they will have a great time! 

Class 7 Glass Jar Plea! 
Class 7 are looking for donations of empty glass jars to make more tea 
lights to sell at our Summer Fair on Friday 12th July. Class 7 were        
inspired by the work of Dale Chihuly in December during our Artist of the 
Half Term topic and have decided to replicate their work to help raise 
funds for the school at the Summer Fair. Please send any empty jars into 
school with your child. Thank you, in advance. 

School Dinners 
Next week, we will be back to Week 1’s menu. Please remember that school 
dinners cost £2.40 and MUST be paid for, ONLINE, IN ADVANCE. Week 1 Menu 

https://gaytonj.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/Spring-Summer-Week-1-Menu.pdf

